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December 6, 2010

Nadar Nooryshokry- 3N Enterprise
545 University Ave.W.
St. Paul, Mn. 55103

Re: Notice of License Violation

Mr Nooryshokry,

On November 23, 2010 an inspection was done at your licensed premises. At that time there
were 36 cars parked on the lot. Condition 1 allows for 21 vehicles.

Condition 4 requires that the maneuvering lane remain open and unobstructed so the vehicles
entering or exiting the property can proceed forward. At the time of my inspection the lot
was so full that a customer would not have been able to pull into the lot.

Condition 10 There shall be no parking on the street or any public right-of-way. There were 4
cars that were parked on University Ave at the time of my inspection that appeared to be
associated with your business.

You have until December 30 to bring your licensed establishment into compliance with the
conditions. Any further violations will result in adverse action against all of your licenses.

I have enclosed a copy of your conditions on your licenses. Please contact me with any

questions. [ can be reached at (651)266-9110.

Respectfully,

S
i
istina Schweinler

Sr.License Inspector

Cc. Christine Rozek, Deputy Director
Rachel Tiemey, Assistant City Attorney
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